
February 15, 2023

Dear Parents of the 23-24 Kindergarten Class,

We are excited to have your child as a future North School kindergarten student in the fall!

A child’s birth date determines whether or not they will attend kindergarten in the fall. If your child turns 5 on or before
September 1, they are allowed to register for kindergarten for the 2023-24 school year. There are times a parent chooses
to keep their child in preschool. Per ISBE, if a child turns 5 on or before September 1, 2023, we are not permitted to enroll
them in our public preschool program (PREP). Therefore the student would either attend a private preschool or register for
kindergarten.

At the beginning of the school year, we will complete several benchmark assessments to determine all students’ ability
levels. By using the information from assessments, our kindergarten staff is prepared to meet students where they are in
all areas of development in order to best meet every child’s individual needs.

All students must have a physical, proof of vaccinations, a dental exam, and a vision exam prior to entering kindergarten.
It would be helpful if you schedule those appointments as soon as possible, as the clinics get overwhelmed in the
summer. We also need a certified copy of each student’s birth certificate and two proofs of residency. If possible, please
return those with your pre-registration information.

This is a pre-registration process in order to get your student entered into our Skyward system prior to the district’s online
registration this summer. We will mail your username and password for Skyward so that you can access online
registration because there will still be some registration steps to complete in the summer. Please keep the folder at home
for reference to forms regarding physicals, immunizations, dental and eye exams.

We will host an open house on Wednesday, March 8 from 5:00-6:00 in our cafeteria. If you are able to attend, please
bring the registration forms that night. If you cannot attend the open house, please return your registration forms to your
preschool or to the North School office between the hours of 8:30 and 3:30 Monday through Friday.

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me (kkuntzman@tcusd3.org) or call the school office at 217-824-3315.
I look forward to creating a partnership with all of you!

Once again, welcome to North Elementary!

Sincerely,

Karen Kuntzman, principal
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